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Sister Andrea W. Jackson 

Sister Josie Little 

Pastor Joseph McFarlan 

Pastor Marshell McKever 

Sister Miera McKithan 

Pastor Marshall Morton 

Sister Deidre C. Odom 

Pastor Waymon Mumford 

Pastor Alfonso Porter 

Pastor Samuel Richardson, III 

Sister Taylor Richardson 
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January 29, 2024 
 
 
Dear Pastor and Congregation: 
 
The Pee Dee Missionary Baptist Association will award scholarships to students 
attending Morris and Benedict Colleges during the 2024/2025 school term.  In order 
for members of your congregation to qualify, they must complete the enclosed 
application indicating college of choice and provide all required documents as 
indicated on the application. 
 
All applications and documents must be addressed and mailed by Wednesday, May 
22, 2024 so the scholarship committee can determine the recipients for the 
2024/2025 academic year.  Please urge the students in your church who are 
planning to attend or are in attendance at either Morris or Benedict College to 
apply.  They do not have to pursue a religious education major. 
 
A Scholarship Program Brochure and application are enclosed that you may copy as 
necessary for students desiring to apply.   Please do not hesitate to call me at (843) 
332-2926 if you have questions.  It is our desire to assist you in any way that we 
can. 
 
Yours in the service of Christ, 

 
Dr. Hattie E. Hughes 
Scholarship Coordinator 
 
 
 
Rev. Dr. Norman Gamble 
Moderator 
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